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Welcome Back Miss Clark! 

We are excited to share that Miss Clark 

has returned early from maternity leave 

and is now back at Gainsborough! The 

children were very happy to hear this 

news in assembly on Thursday.  

Miss Mackenzie would like to say, ’ Thank you for wel-

coming me into your lovely school. Gainsborough is a 

very special place and I have enjoyed getting to know 

you. I look forward to coming to visit soon!’ 

Summer Fair 

We are looking forward to the Summer Fair, on 

Friday 15th July. There will be lots of fun, and 

well-being events held in memory of Carol Lew-

is. 

We are looking for parent / carer helpers! If you  

can help, please let the office know! 

Half Term Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd 
June 

Year 1 Phonics Screening Monday 6th June— Friday 10th 
June 

Year 6 Swimming Monday 6th June—Friday 17th 
June 

Photos: Individual and Sibling Tuesday 14th June 

School Closure (Jubilee) Friday 17th June 

Primary Advantage Art Exhibition 
at Hackney Central Library 

Monday 20th  June—end of 
term 

Year 6 Trip to Art Exhibition Tuesday 21st June 

Year 5 Trip to Art Exhibition Tuesday 28th June 

Y6 Kench Hill Wednesday 29th June—Sunday 
3rd July 

Year 3 Trip to Art Exhibition Tuesday 5th July 

Secondary Year 7 Transition Day Thursday 7th July 

Year 4 Trip to Art Exhibition Tuesday 12th July  

Sports Week Mon1th – Fri 15th July 

Summer Fair Friday 15th July 

Nursery Graduation Monday 18th July 

2 Year Olds’ Graduation Tuesday 19th July 

Family Picnics at Tumbling Bay 
Playground  

Monday 18th July 

Year 6 Performance Thursday 21st July  

Last day of term Friday 22nd July (2pm) 

Term Dates 
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GOLDS! Each week we celebrate an amazing achievement from each class. Children are celebrated 

in assembly, receive a gold certificate and their name in the newsletter. Please celebrate 

their learning at home too! 

Nursery Swans  

Nursery Geese 
and Ducks 

Lennox: for settling into Nursery so well. You have been building your confidence, have managed 

well with the class routines and have formed good relationships with adults and peers. 

Tauri: for great attention and listening during carpet sessions, being able to use your words to com-

municate your feelings to others and for good sharing with your peers. 

Reception  Daniella: for joining in during carpet sessions, engaging with her peers in different activities and for 

her great counting skills. 

Year 1 Asia: for doing exceptionally well in her phonics assessment! 

Year 2 Danny: for showing a positive attitude towards writing and P.E. and for contributing confidently in 

maths. Well done Danny! 

The Aviary Martinee: for settling back into Year 3 and showing great effort towards his learning. 

Sky Group  Braiden: for meeting the majority of his speech and language targets this term. Well done Braiden! 

Year 3 Kwame: for always pushing himself and putting extra effort into his home learning. Well done! 

Year 4 Chris: for your improved listening, input and participation in your learning this week. Keep it up! 

Year 5    Reiss: for exceptional participation during writing. Reiss has challenged herself to include figurative 

language and rich vocabulary in her writing. 

Year 6 Keoin: for presenting fascinating information about climate change in his homework and for his 

improved presentation. 

Year 1 Science 
In science, 

Year 1 have 
used recycled 
materials to 

create flower 
pots, inspired 
by the season 

of Spring!  

 

Year 5 Maths: Angles 

Year 5 have used 

artwork by Was-

sily Kandinsky to 

identify lines and 

angles, and to 

measure the an-

gles. Daniel O 

said, “I found an 

obtuse angle 

which measured 

107 degrees."  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


